
On behalf of the 
Phil Petrin family, 
I would like to extend
our deepest gratitude to
those mentioned below
for their help regarding
the death of our 
brother Marshall Scott
Sayers on May 13,
2005.

For their recovery efforts: The Inuvik Fire Department,
Fisheries and Oceans, Canadian Helicopters,
Department of Renewable Resources and Economic
Development, Inuvik RCMP and many other people
who supplied boats, poles and other equipment.

First Air for providing return transportation of family
members from Edmonton to Inuvik. Vince Sharpe for
transportation in Inuvik and a family dinner. Dolly
Sydney for organizing the feast at Ingamo Hall. Chaplin
David Parsons for providing comfort, support and a
beautiful service at the Igloo Church. Vern and Frank
Hansen for their gift of music. The Ross and Sayers
families for allowing us to grieve with them as one fami-
ly. Reverend Malcolm Palmer of the Anglican Church
in Aklavik for a fitting service. The Aklavik Sing-Along
Group for their special Inuvialuktun song. The commu-
nity of Aklavik for the feast at the Sittichinli Recreation
Complex. To Barry Greenland for providing Marshall
with a safe, comfortable, loving home in the most recent
years of his life and  finding ways to help us with much-
needed closure. We apologize for missing anyone.

We loved Marshall with all of our hearts; he will never
be forgotten. “Say not in grief ‘he is no more’, but live in
thankfulness that he was.”

Sincerely,
Pam Petrin (sister of Marshall Scott Sayers)


